Newsletter from The Camillian social Center Rayong

September 2020

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home (CSC) and The
Independent Living Center (IDP) for September 2020. All of our kids at both The Child Care Center and in The
Independent Living Center have been busy with their studies and enjoyed doing activities with their friends that
are part of the curriculum throughout this month. Some of these activities took place outside but care was taken
as regards the current pandemic. We would like to give our sincere thanks for all who made a visit to the center
this month and donated many useful necessaries for our center.
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On the 4" of September, our kids helped to prepare small land behind their Child Care Building for
planting new different types of vegetables. They were very happy to work in farm together. They were very

happy to work on farm together.
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On the 6" of September, our kids helped to harvest many different types of vegetables on our small farm
for cooking in the kitchen. They enjoy having the vegetables all the more because of their participation in

growing them.
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On the 7" of September, our superior and our head male caregiver went on an agricultural training
course, in order to better teach our kids about agriculture. They taught our kids to do microorganism. This had an

emphasis on microorganisms to add to the water. These microorganisms shorten the growing time.
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On the 4th and 8th of September, Thank you to Mrs. Laurence Cabanne the Assistant Principal, the staff
and students of The Garden International School, Eastern Seaboard. Who brought many useful items for our
children and patients at the center. We would like to give our sincere thanks to you all for helping our center so

often.

Garden International School

Eastern Seaboard, Ban Chang
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On the 9" of September, our teenagers at The Independent Living Center participated in the birthday
celebrations for Not’s birthday. We all hope that he will continue to be happy, heathly and successful in the

future.

v
v A

o F) Y < Yo v a Yo & Aa A Ay a
AUN 10 DUYIYU W.A. 2563 I?j.mlla‘U1uLﬂﬂhlﬂ‘ﬂﬂ\‘ﬂl!’luLﬂﬂﬁlﬂﬂﬂlﬂﬂﬂlﬂﬂiulﬂﬂuu Y UOIODUTAU
Y Y v Y vy A A ' < Yq a A Ao
HONUNTY UBITI UBIUUNA ma“lwummﬁﬂuummqm TNWNNYLUILLT !,mzmqGl,miﬂmwaamﬂ@mmamum
On the 10" of September, our caregivers organized a birthday party for our children who were all born

this month. They are Aomsin, Grace, Heng and Metal. We wish all them to be happy, healthy and successful in

their studies.
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On the 20" of September, all of our kids at The Child Care Center and teenagers of Independent Living
Center had the opportunity to visit The Wonderfarm in the name of Sunsaray in Sathaheab district to learn about
agriculture and Thai local village at the learning center. They learnt new skill of agriculture knowledge and

enjoyed practicing with many local activities there.
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On the 26" of September, our kids have private duties to responsible they cleaned their student uniform,

sock and shoes. This is good practicing for their living life in the future.
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On the 27" of September, Khun Napapat plus her family and her friends provided a lunch for our
children and patients in the center. We were very delicious with different types of foods and thank you for all

your kindness. We wish you are good health and happy. God bless you.
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On the 28" of September, our superior, all available staff and patients who are strong enough helped to
construct a new storage facility at our Garden of Eden. The old unit collapsed due to the devastating flood last
month. The new unit is now stronger than the previous facility. We helped to improve all parts at the Garden of
Eden for same as previous. All of us here would like to give our sincere thanks to all kind people for donation for

flooding and helped with our improve activities at the Garden of Eden. Thank you so much for all your kindness.
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This month, all of us here would like to give our sincere thanks to all the kind people for your donations
to help us with the damage caused by the flooding. We give great thanks to all of you who helped on hand and to
those who made donations from overseas: 1. Mr. Francesco Ikuji from Japan 2. Mr. Boonyakurkul 3. Mr. Tom

Mulvey from Ireland. 4. Mr. Patrick Flicoteaux from France 5. Mr. Didier MOLY, The Chief Executive of Les

Amis de I’ Orphelinat de Pattaya et de Rayong. Thank you all for being part of reviving our Garden of Eden.

Mr. Francesco Ikuji Mr. Tom Mulvey Mr. Patrick flicoteaux Mr. Didier MOLY
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Following a devastating road accident in 2006 three new Toyota vans were donated 2 from The Les Amis De I’
Orphelinat de Pattaya et de Rayong and 1 from The Thai Children’s Trust. They have all been taking our kids to
school and on trips outside the center since that time. Now they are all getting a little tired and Mr. Patrick
Flicoteaux and his family have donated a New Luxury 11-seater Automatic Toyota Van to help keep our kids
safe. Mr. Didier MOLY, The Chief Executive of Les Amis De I’ Orphelinat de Pattaya et de Rayong had a big
part in organizing this for our children. So, this month perhaps more than most we send all of you are Greatest

Thanks for helping all of us throughout the whole of The Camillian Social Center Rayong.

M s amis des orphelinats
| de Pattaya et de RaYong

Camillian Social Center Rayong
1/1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480
E-mail: csc-scholarship@hotmail.com
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